TOWN OF WALES
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

MEETING CONTINUANCE AND CANCELLATION

The December 11, 2018 meeting will be continued on Friday, December 14, at 5:00 p.m. The meeting continuance, originally scheduled for December 13 @ 5:00 p.m. and the new meeting, scheduled for December 14 @ 5:00 p.m., have both been cancelled.
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